
Town of Oulu 

Board Meeting Agenda 
In Compliance with the Wisconsin Open Meeting Law 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Public Notice   § 19.84(3)                             Sandra Rantala, Chair 

                                       Terry Egbert & Duane Reijo, Supervisors  

              Diana Reijo, Clerk & Marjorie Lahti, Treasurer  
 

Budget Committee Meeting will be held in the Town Hall following adjournment 
of the Plan Commission Meeting to review expenditures. 

 

A Regular Meeting of the Town Board of Oulu will be held in the Town Hall 
following adjournment of the Plan Commission Meeting on Wednesday, 
January 14, 2015. 
 

 

 

1. Call to Order 

2. Roll Call 

3. Approval of Agenda 

4. Consent Agenda: 

a. Approval of Bills for Payment 

b. Approval of Minutes from Previous Meeting/s: 

 December 17, 2014 Regular Board Meeting 

5. Treasurer’s Report 

6. Plan Commission Report:  Fred Strand 

7. Community Groups as Pre-registered* 

*Preregistration may take place directly before the meeting begins   

8. Unfinished Business: 

a. Discuss/Consider Implements of Husbandry Law  

9. New Business: 

a. Discuss/Consider Special Use Permit – Dan and Dana Olson’s request a special 

use permit for a residence in A-1 – conversion in the SW¼ of SW¼ 

S29T48NR9W. Parcel I.D. number 04-038-2-48-09-29-303-000-10000.  Acreage: 

30.3 acres. Zoning District:  A-1  

b. Discuss/Consider Town of Oulu Comprehensive Plan Commission 

Recommendations 

c. Consider Amending Ordinance 11-01 Adopt the Town of Oulu Comprehensive Plan 

d. Bi-Annual Bridge Inspection Report – Duane Reijo 

e. Consider 2015 Ambulance and Fire Contracts with the Town of Iron River  

10. Road Maintenance/Cemetery/Park Report – Dale Nelson or Jonathan Nelson 

11. Set Dates for Next Meeting/s 

12. Adjournment 

 

 
 

Notice Posted:  January 12, 2015    Notice Posted at:  

       Town Hall Oulu Pines  

       Solid Waste Transfer Site 

 

       Forwarded to the Following: 

BY:  Diana Reijo, Clerk     The Connection   Town Web Site 


